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12th October 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Results of Parent Governor Election October 2020 

 

Following the recent Parent Governor election, I am delighted to inform you that Dr 

Heather Norris was the successful applicant and we would like to welcome her to the 

Governing Body of Penglais School.     

 

Thank you to the two parents who were also nominated, it was a close fought election 

and we thank you for taking an interest in the Governing Body.  Thank you also to all 

the parents who submitted their ballot papers to the school.   

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

    

 

Ms. M. A. Hughes   Mrs. H. Clements 
Headteacher    Clerk to the Governing Body 
 


